
20.11.20 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to start this letter by saying a huge thanks to Lou and her team in the kitchen. The children 
have really enjoyed having hot food again  I have never seen such a buzz as when the first trays of food 
were delivered to the bubbles on Monday. 

Erika Deverall has asked me to remind you that we are collecting new and unwrapped gifts for children 
aged 0-17 years on behalf of the Salvation Army. These gifts can be sent in with children by Thursday 
3rd December.  

I just thought that you would like to know that we are thinking of ways in which we can make the lead 
up to Christmas as magical as possible for our children. Different phases are planning parties, 
virtual/socially distanced visits from Father Christmas and other little festive bits and pieces.  

group. Their engagement with online learning when their bubbles had to work from home was 
spectacular. We are all hugely proud of them.  

Have a great weekend, 
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